
June 2, 2021 

City of San Diego Redistricting Commission 
City Administration Building 
202 'C' Street 
San Diego, CA 92101 

Subject: Rancho Penasquitos Planning Board Response to Rancho Penasquitos Town Council 
Redistricting Subcommittee's March 1, 2021 letter. 

Dear Redi'stricting Commissioners, 
In response to the recent March 1, 2021 Rancho Penasquitos Town Council Redistricting 
Committee letter sent to the City of San Diego Redistricting Commission, the Rancho 
Penasquitos Planning Board (RPPB) desires to make it clear the. RPPB was not informed of, nor 
given the opportunity to review or comment in advance, the content of the March 1, 2021 letter 
sent from the RP Town Council Redistricting Committee to the City of San Diego Redistricting 
Commission. 

The Rancho Penasquitos Planning Board is the formal established community planning group 
recognized by the City of San Diego and as such, a separate and independent redistricting 
committee had been established under the auspices of the Planning Board. It is our desire that 
the City Redistricting Commission clearly understand that any and all RPPB Redistricting 
Subcommittee efforts and communications with the Commission continues to be independent 
from the Rancho Penasquitos Town Council Redistricting Committee. · 
Sincerely yours, 

Brian Reschke, Chair 
Rancho l>efiasquitos Planning Board 

CC: 
District 6 ChrisCate@1sandiego.gov 


